
From: Michele Freitas
To: ceggan@shorelinewa.gov; Will Hall; d.mcconnell@shorelinewa.gov; Jesse Salomon; Chris Roberts
Subject: Rezoning the heart of Shoreline
Date: Sunday, March 15, 2015 9:45:08 PM

 Dear City Council Members,
 
  I am writing to you to express my great concern over the massive rezoning plans you have
 for Shoreline.  Shoreline is a beautiful family-friendly community, filled with single-family
 homes throughout the neighborhood. We have parks and fields for our children and schools
 that we can be proud of.
 
  To take away our homes for the sake of adding 7-story apartment buildings along with MUR-
45 is unnecessary. This takes away from our community, our families, our children and our
 life long residents. I understand the need for some rezoning close to the light rail, but the
 plans you have for rezoning, far exceed the area of the light rail.
 
   Instead of forcing families to move, and replacing their homes with apartments, you need to
 focus on our children's future. This is not it. 
 
 I am disappointed that our city council would take they type of action that they have. I hope at
 Monday's meeting you think about what you would want for your own children and the
 community that they live in. This is not it.
 
Michele Freitas
46 year resident of Shoreline
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